
December 22, 2005
ADDENDUM NO. 1

Bid #27-06 Police Department Upgrade Access Control System

Portsmouth Police Department
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE

______________________________________________

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS

The attention of all vendors submitting bids for the “Police Department Upgrade Access
Control System” project scheduled to be submitted on December 30, 2005 at 2:00pm.

This addendum #1 will become part of the original bid.  The bid opening date has been
changed to January 31, 2006 at 2:00pm.  All else will remain the same as indicated in the
original bid document.

The following are the names of the attendees from the pre-bid meeting that was held on
December 19, 2005:  Gregg Hall – Integrisys Communications; Joe Gilligan – American
Alarm; Steve Stettner – Davco Security; Frank Lee – Pelmac Industries; Brian Gordon –
Diebold; Brad Martin – Surveillance Specialists; John Pepin – ADT; Mark Miller-
Galaxy Integrated Technologies; Tom Kitchen – Concentric Security; Michael Michaud –
Johnson Controls; Capt. Bill Irving- Police Dept.; Gil Emery-Police Dept.; Felicia
Donovan-Police; Karen Senecal-Police; Lori MacGinnis, Purchasing Clerk.

Questions from the pre-bid meeting will be answered and available to all vendors as
Addendum #2.  Addendum #2 will be issued at a later date, but with ample time for
consideration.

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal.  Failure to do so may
subject a bidder to disqualification.


